
SRF Public Hearing Notice  
 

 

The City of Goose Lake will be holding a Public Hearing to review an application for a State Revolving 

Fund (SRF) loan and to make available to the public the contents of an environmental information 

document and the City’s project plan. These documents include design and environmental information 

related to the proposed improvements to the City’s wastewater treatment facility. 

 

The proposed project increases the capacity of the existing 2-cell controlled discharge lagoon and 

converts it to a 3-cell controlled discharge lagoon that is capable of meeting the City’s wastewater 

treatment requirements. The project increases the lagoon site area from approximately 7 acres to 

approximately 12 acres on property currently owned by the City and used for row crop agriculture. The 

work consists primarily of construction of earthen embankments, lined for use as water holding 

structures. Concrete manhole structures and piping allow filling and draining as needed. The bottoms of 

the cells and embankments will be built up from existing grade. This project will include all necessary 

connections and appurtenances. A temporary easement in the southern area of the project area will be 

used for a temporary construction haul road. 

 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to inform area residents of the community of Goose Lake of this 

proposed action, discuss the actual cost and user fees associated with this project, and to address citizen’s 

concerns, if any, with the plan. 

 

The Public Hearing location and time are as follows: 

 

 April 17, 2025 at 7:00 pm 

 Goose Lake City Hall 

 1 School Ln. 

 Goose Lake, Iowa 52750 

 

All interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing. Written comments on this proposal may 

also be submitted prior to the hearing. Questions regarding this hearing or the availability of 

documentation may be directed to the Eldon Schneider, PE of Origin Design at 563-556-2464. 

Additionally, public comments can be sent to SRF-PC@dnr.iowa.gov. 
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